2006 OFFICERS

W. MasterJohn Karroum865-8242
Sr. Warden .Wayne Hansen734-2669
Jr. WardenNabil Karroum790-6414
TreasurerJohn Jelilian417-4191
Secretary S Altenhaus740-7674
Chaplain W Geoffrey Shank .385-4407
MarshallW Kevin Sweeney .963-4065
Sr. Deacon .Michael Floering369-8004
Jr. Deacom .Jeremy Allen951-9937
Sr. Steward.Timothy Napier967-5462
Jr. Steward . C J Jund586-6658
Jr. Steward .B Kimelstein637-1807
MusicianZiggy Friedman735-9933
TylerW Everett Tarter732-4394

DRESS CODE

Brothers are requested to be neatly attired with jacket and full length trousers.

Officers dress is dark suit or white tuxedo for degrees and visitations.

Sheldon Altenhaus Secretary 10374 Copper Lake Drive Boynton Beach, FL 33437 altenhas@bellsouth.net

NON MEETING DAYS Telephone Secretary (561) 740-7674

APRIL 2006

Published Monthly



Boynton Lodge #236, F. & A. M.

Regular Communication
2nd and 4th Thursday of each month at 7:30 P.M.
except November and December
when it shall be the 2nd and 3rd Thursday.

Visit Our Website

www.boyntonlodge236.com

April 13, 2006 CANCELLED due to holidays

April 27, 2006 7:30PM Stated Communication

2701 Quantum Boulevard Boynton Beach, Florida 33426 (561) 734-3727

FROM THE EAST

Brethren

The first meeting in March 9th we had many visitors from out of town which we enjoyed their presence. W. Bro Norris Fussell received his 40 year certificate. The Lodge accepted a motion to raise the dues to \$85.00 per year starting 2007 and increase the fee for the degrees to \$100.00 per degree. W. Bro. David Deutsch, editor of the American Lodge of Research, gave us two lectures on Freemasonry: 1- Short history of Freemasonry and 2- The Morgan Affair.

On Saturday, March 18th 2006, I represented Boynton Lodge No. 236 F & A.M. at the installation of Brother Lebonne Edgar Michael Moxey as Right Worshipful District Grand Master of the District Grand Lodge of the Bahamas, Scottish Constitution, in Nassau, Bahamas. It was a wonderful Masonic affair. So many brothers were in attendance from all over the Caribbean.

The second meeting. March 23rd, was very joyful one. I went to Lodge in a rain storm and I figured if I had ten brothers in attendance I should be grateful. The weather was very nasty. To my surprise forty two brothers were in the meeting which brought joy to my heart. Bro. William Koppelman was presented with his 65 year certificate. Bro Robert Landis and Bro Philips (from Ohio) were presented their 50 year certificate. Bro. Landis presented the Lodge with an old edition of Masonic Encyclopedia. An educational video about the Masonic Service Association of North America was shown and W. Bro Wes Dickmann, its Regional representative, was there to answer questions. Also He requested volunteer for the Hospital Visitation Program. If you are interested and have the time, please call W. Bro. Dickmann at his home (561) 582-5115 or at his cell (561) 281-1773.

We had a third called communication meeting this month to confer the Entered Apprentice degree in Freemasonry upon three candidates. Our Junior Warden was in the East. He and his team have done an excellent degree work. I want to thank them all for the dedication they have shown.

The first Stated Meeting on April 13th is cancelled due to the Holidays. I take this opportunity to wish you all Happy Holidays.

The will be one stated meeting on April 27th.

Fraternally

John Karroum Worshipful Master

2006 COMMITTEES

FINANCE

S.W. Wayne Hansen, Chairman R.W. Charlie Mead W. Robert Mandell Bro. John Jelilian W. Tom Mangold J.W. Nabil Karroum

VIGILANCE

J.W. Nabil Karroum, Chairman Bro. Michael Floering Bro. Jeremy P. Allen R.W. Richard Philpott **PETITION**

R.W. Richard Philpott

W. Arnold Liebskind W. Irwin Ettlinger

R.W. Alan I. Ehrlich Bro. Geoffrey Williams

EDUCATION

W.M. John Karroum S.W. Wayne Hansen J.W. Nabil Karroum

BOARD OF RELIEF

W. Thomas Mangold R.W. Charlie Mead W. Robert C.Mandell **CHARITY**

W.M. John Karroum S.W. Wayne Hansen

J.W. Nabil Karroum

LODGE PROPERTY

R.W. Charlie Mead Bro. Michael Floering Bro. Bob Polhamus Bro. Geoffrey Williams

SICKNESS & DISTRESS

W. Geoffrey T. Shank Bro. Seymour L. Friedman R.W. Alan I. Ehrlich W. Robert C.Mandell Bro. Bill Diamond R.W. Murray Gold

RITUAL & INSTRUCTION

R.W. David Lund W. Kevin Sweeney W. Robert C.Mandell

AWAITING DEGREES INTERVIEW E.A.

F.C.

Pablo Felipe, Jr Edwin C. Glass Paul Patell William Peters

M.M.

Ross C. Cooper **Brad Partridge** David B. Scheirich

PENDING DUAL MEMBERSHIP & AFFILIATION

HARVEY BEAVER RICHARD BRENNER STANLEY COOPER DAVID DYER **EVON GUYER** PAUL GRAHAM HARVY LENSON

BRICK PROGRAM

THE ENGRAVED BRICK-PAVERS PROGRAM LOCATED IN THE DRIVEWAY AT THE ENTRANCE TO OUR LODGE IS STILL ALIVE. FOR \$ 50.00 A BROTHER OR EASTERN STAR SISTER MAY HAVE A BRICK ENGRAVED WITH ANY INSCRIPTION, DEDICATION OR MEMORI-AL OF YOUR CHOOSING (LIMIT OF 17 LET-TERS), AND PLACED IN OUR DRIVEWAY. SEND YOUR \$ 50.00 CHECK (FOR EACH BRICK) MADE OUT TO BOYNTON LODGE # 236 ALONG WITH YOUR DESIRED ENGRAV-ING. FOR MORE INFORMATION CALL: **R.W. CHARLIE MEAD** 561-737-8690

BOOSTERS

Sheldon Altenhaus Manny Bevitz Daniel Cohen William Diamond Harry Ehrlich Michael Floering **Murray Gold** John Karroum, W.M. **Nabil Karroum Arnold Liebeskind Bob Mandell** Ed Pohl Ralph Warren **Bill Winchester**

Brethren

I The trestleboard is the only means of communication between the Lodge and its entire membership. This is especially true for those of us who do not have computers or are ■ computer illiterate. I would like to keep sending the Trestleboard by first class mail, however it is one of the most expensive items in our Lodge Budget. Our cost for publishing and sending first class mail is about \$2400.00 per year. Next year, first class • postage will be higher due to an increase in postage stamps and membership. I ask you to be a booster member for 2006 to defray some of this cost. Your donation of \$10, \$20, \$50, or \$100.00 will be most appreciated by vour Lodge.

If you would like to receive it by email only, which also helps to defray the cost, please send me an email to:

jkarroum@adelphia.net.

IMPORTANT NEWS

Legislative meeting at the Scottish Rite Valley of Lake Worth for all Lodges of District 31st and 32nd at 7:300 pm. To discuss the merger of the two districts into one.

We have Boynton Lodge No. 236 official visits to Carleton Lodge in Abaco, Bahamas attending the installation of their elected master and officers, the weekend of April 7th through the 9th. If anyone is interested to go, please contact Kathy MangoldD.

Our official visit to ARAWAK Lodge 8877 will be the weekend of May 19th-21st. Please plan to travel with us, and of course your wife or girlfriend are welcome. There will be a program for the ladies. Call Kathy Mangold for reservation at 561-432-3890.

IMPORTANT MOTION

Motion made, seconded and approved by Lodge Brothers to raise dues to \$85.00 per year.

Motion made, seconded and approved by Lodge Brothers to raise fees for the 3 degrees to \$100.00 per

These motions will be read for the second time in lodge on the 27th of April, 2006 and ballotted upon at that

It is imperative that you attend lodge to cast your vote as a Brother of the craft!